
 
COMMISSION ON SECLUSION AND RESTRAINT IN SCHOOLS 

POLICY WITH RESPECT TO THE ADOPTION OF ROBERT’S RULES OF ORDER  
 
 
The following Policy has been established by the Commission on Seclusion and 
Restraint in Schools (the “Commission”) regarding the adoption the adoption of Robert’s 
Rules of Order for parliamentary procedures.   
 
 
1. The Commission meetings shall be conducted in accordance with the parliamentary 

procedures outlined in the current edition, or any future editions, of Robert’s Rules of 
Order in all cases in which it is not inconsistent with statute, administrative code or 
policies of the Commission; 

 
This policy shall become effective May 2, 2017 and will not terminate unless the 
Commission meets to renew, modify or terminate the Policy.  
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